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August, 2012 

Grand Knight’s Report 
 
 
 
Brother Knights and Families, 

Welcome to a new fraternal year.  I would like to thank you for your trust and faith in me, our officers and our di-
rectors.  You will see some changes this year.  We will begin saying the Devine Mercy Chaplet before the General 
Business meeting much the same way we say the Rosary before the Social meeting.  Along with our opening 
prayers of the Our Father, Hail Mary and the Glory Be we will also invoke the blessing of the Holy Spirit.  I would 
like to invite you to log on and view our website, kofc4731.org, make it your home page and make use of the dif-
ferent features, especially the calendar of activities.  As Knights of Columbus we strive to help our Church, our 
faith and our fellow Brother Knights.  Many of us maintain the same priorities that my father taught me… First and 
foremost we love our God.  Second, we take care of our families spiritually, emotionally and financially.  Third, 
we try to nurture ourselves so that we can continue the work God has called us to do.   

These next few years we will be increasing our knowledge of our faith and what it means to be a Catholic.  We will 
review, re-learn and be able to defend our Faith in conversations with others.  As Knights of Columbus we are first 
and foremost “Defenders of our Faith”.  We will be hosting the Icon of Our Lady of Guadalupe this fall and will 
organize Adoration hours in different parishes.  Our families are under attack, therefore, we will host a Family 
Conference to inform and strengthen needed supports for our Catholic families.  We are instituting a Knight Rider 
program to help brother knights attend meetings and again be a part of our council.  I remember the joy and excite-
ment my father had when he knew it was Wednesday and it was time to go to a meeting, be with Brother Knights 
and just hang out for awhile.  Please, reach out and call other Knights that we have not seen for awhile and ask 
them “We’re having a meeting this week.  Would you like to go?  Can I pick you up? ”.  I am asking you to be a 
Knight and bring a Knight to our meetings.  Ask friends that you respect and admire if they would like to become 
Knights of Columbus.  I am commissioning every member of our council to the membership committee and asking 
you to do your part in asking a friend to become one of us.  We will continue to remain active in our programming 
for this year.  Our next events will be a great opportunity to celebrate with our families.  Our 53rd Annual Family 
Picnic will be celebrated on July 18, 2012 from 1:30 pm to 6:30 pm in the Pavilion.  Come hungry and enjoy the 
fellowship and celebrate our Knights of Columbus family.  We will also celebrate our Officer’s Installation Mass 
on August 1, 2012 beginning at 7:30 pm with installation immediately following Mass.  Light refreshments will be 
served in the Gathering Room after the installation.  We will also be celebrating the Birthday of Venerable Fr. Mi-
chael McGivney with a First Degree Initiation for future Knights of Columbus.  This Degree initiation will be on 
August 8, 2012 in the Terrace Room at 6:30 pm.   

This will be a busy year.  One that will amaze our senses, increases our faith, unites us against secularization and 
brings out the very best in us as Knights of Columbus. 
 

Vivat Jesus! 
Fraternally Yours 
Edward Chavez, Sr. 
Grand Knight 
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IN MEMORAL: 
August Anniversaries 
John A. Hostacky  08/27/72  John P. Quitter, PGK  08/11/76 
John Weiskittel   08/09/83  Daniel C. Griffin  08/03/88 
Clifford W. Grady  08/07/91  Paul O’Brien, PGK  08/28/92 
Stanley M. Adamski  08/19/93  Edward P. Majoros  08/12/96 
Thomas A. Conyngham  08/17/00  Arthur J. Walling  08/02/05 
Regis Gallagher   08/15/05  Thomas Curtis   08/15/06 
Gabe S. Zsigo, PGK  08/06/08  Daniel Revak   08/04/10 
William A. Beyer  08/07/10  Richard Chavez   08/14/11 
 
 
Remember all those whom have  died this past year.  

KEEP THE SICK IN OUR PRAYERS: 

 
 Ruth Murray wife of Fran Murray, Rudy Chavez, Lou Kaszas,  Gerald Dietrich,  Jean Chokan, 
Norm Musial’s wife Pat,  Ray Babinec’s Brother in law Ron Westbrook, Jay Ellis,  Dan Dugan, 
Kevin Sheehan Mother in-law Jeanne Yanochao,  Jim Allen,  Shirley Wolfe’s daughter Denise, 
Ed Frindt’s wife Carol,  Ethel Lewis, Pat Ielapi, Tom Wolff,  Dean McKay, Carol Senko wife 
of  Phil, Stu Foster, Dennis Carlton,  Gayle Metsch, and all the Members of our Council who 
are in need along with all the victim of the wars in the world. 

North Olmsted Knights of Columbus 
 

Chaplin:  Rev Joseph McNulty (216-781-5530)  Grand Knight: Edward Chavez Sr. (440-282-9521) 
Financial Secretary:     Henry Kleinhenz (440-235-0675) 
Narrator”  Editor:   Tom Kilbane (440-933-9964)    

K of C Insurance Agent: John Zajac, Field Agent (440-497-0485 

Remember the Rosary 

 
On the third Wednesday of each month the Rosary will be said in Terrace Room. All are welcome to 
attend at 7:00 pm,. The second meeting of the month will be held following the Rosary 

Notice  
Please review the names of the Knight and their families members, we would like to know 
those that still need our prayers. So we can keep the list current 

Visit our WEB SITE at www.kofc4731.org . If you would like to view the NARRATOR on the 
web site and not receive a mailed copy please contact Tom Kilbane, (440-933-9964) tkil-
bane@ameritech.net; or Henry Kleinhenz (440-235-0675). We will be setting up an email delivery to let 
you know when the current NARRATOR  is posted. 
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ATTEND A MEETING AND WIN! 
Each Month until the end of this year a prize of $25.00 per month will be awarded to the lucky Knight whose name 
is drawn, and is present at the meeting. GOOD LUCK! 
The drawing for June  was  for $80.00 
The First meeting in June,      The winner was Frank Fanta,  he was not present    
The winner of the Final drawing was Mike Okoniswski                    
The August drawing is for $.25.00,  . 

Special Notice 
 
Brother Knights, this is a reminder that our Council will recite the  Rosary at the wake of a deceased 
spouse. Please contact the Grand Knight Kevin Cornelius at440-871-4020 or the Financial Secretary 
Henry Kleinhenz at 440-235-0675 with the necessary information for the Rosary Call 

Officers of K of C Council 4731, 2012—2013 Fraternal Year: 
 
Grand Knight  Edward Chavez  Deputy Grand Knight  Paul Mathieson 
Chancellor  Mike Okoniewski Treasurer   Peter Frank  
Recorder  John Cooney  Warden    Ron Glassco  
Advocate  Bill Goellner 
Inside Guard  Rudy Chavez  Outside Guard   Mike Cipriano 
First Year Trustee Kevin Sheehan  Second Year Trustee  Jim Sanzi 
Third Year Trustee Kevin Cornelius 
   
  

Special Notice:   
 
 Please contact Phil Senko if you would like to have a Get Well or Sympathy card sent to a Brother 
Knight or a member of a Brother Knight’s Family. Phil can be reached at 440-779-9875 or email him at 
Allknightphill@hotmail.com 

Bros  If you plan to move or be out of town for a period of time please inform the F.S.  Return 
mail is costly  and it is money from your council operating fund . If you have dropped your land 
line and only have a cell phone please call or write the F.S. so we  have a way to get in touch with 
you  and also keep the records correct. F.S. Henry Kleinhenz, 7425 Willow Wood, North Olmsted, 
Ohio 44070-6329. Phone # 440-235-0675 

Pull Tabs for Ronald McDonald House.  
Last year our council helped donate the aluminum pull tabs from can that raised over 
$12,000.00 for families that use Ronald McDonald house while their children receive treatment 
at area medical centers.  
Keep up the good work, bring tabs to the monthly meetings. 
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  Tim Russo 
  Store Manager 
 

Giant Eagle 
 

27264 Lorain Road, North Olmsted 
 

440-777-3122 Fax 440-777-6095 
 

   Mike Smith 
  Store Manager 
 

 
Giant Eagle 

 
30275 Detroit Rd. 

Crocker Park, Westlake 
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SETTA TROPHY 
Trophies - Plaques - Awards—Gifts 

 
 

Scott Setta 
 

4335 Rocky River Dr.        (216) 671-1660 
Cleveland, Ohio 44135        Fax: 671-1686 
          H(216) 226-5522 
  

 

K of C Members receive 10% off 

Kolick’s Jewelers, Inc 
Emerald Square 

Corner Center Ridge & Crocker Rd’s 

440-871-5111 
Family Owned Business For Over 56 Years 

WWW.KOLICKJEWELERS.COM 

ACERTIFIED GEMOLOGIST IN Greater 

Cleveland’s West Side 

MEMBER AMERICAN 

GEM SOCIETY  
 

Advertiser of the 
month is:  

Maximum  
Graphix 
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Knights of Columbus 

North Olmsted Council, No 4731 

7425 Willow Woods Drive 

North Olmsted, OH 44070 

Next Meeting: August  1st 
MEETINGS ARE ON THE FIRST AND THIRD 

WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH AT 7:30 PM 

CALL 440-235-0675 FOR MORE INFORMATION 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
  July 29 FAMILY PICNIC St. Clarence Pavilion 1:15 P.M. 
  July  31 Officers Meeting, Class Room St. Clarence 
  Aug  1 Regular Mtg. Of Council 4731, 7:30p.m., Terrace Room St. Clarence 
  Aug  8 First Degree at St. Clarence7:00 Candidate Call 
  Sep  4 Officers Meeting, Class Room St. Clarence 
  Sep  5 Regular Mtg. Of Council 4731, 7:30p.m., Terrace Room St. Clarence 
  Sep  19 Rosary St. Clarence (St. Kevin Chapel) 7:00 P.M. 
  Sep  19 Regular Mtg. Of Council 4731, 7:30p.m., Terrace Room St. Clarence 
  Oct   2 Officers Meeting, Class Room St. Clarence 
  Oct   3 Regular Mtg. Of Council 4731, 7:30p.m., Terrace Room St. Clarence 
  Oct  17 Rosary St. Clarence (St. Kevin Chapel) 7:00 P.M. 
  Oct  17 Regular Mtg. Of Council 4731, 7:30p.m., Terrace Room St. Clarence 


